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  BROAD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                     BROAD SQUARE 
LIVERPOOL 
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 Website: www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk 
 Email: office@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 

 

Overall attendance % 

Early Years winning class Well-done to class RB who had 93.8% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 1K 95.9% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 3E 99.3% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 6O 98.5% 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
What a busy two weeks we have had since my last Newsletter.  Broad Square continues to grow and 
develop; every day our children are in they are working hard to achieve their goals.  We are so proud 
of our pupils; they represent our school values so well.  We continue to promote good attendance as 
we know that the children being in school is so important for their learning and social development.   
 
Wear Blue for Bobby 
 
To show our support for the Bobby Colleran Trust we are inviting children to come to school on 
Monday 13th March wearing something blue (own clothes); this can include football kits if children so 
choose.  Children can bring in a donation of £1 that the school will send to the Bobby Colleran 
Trust.   
 
Strike days 
 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March have been named as the third and fourth strike days by 
the National Education Union (NEU).  After completing another risk assessment, I can confirm that 
school will be closed to all pupils on these days.  Thank you for your understanding and patience with 
this.     
 
World Book Day  
 
World Book Day on the 2nd March was a huge success.  The children (and staff) looked fantastic.  
The children enjoyed a special Whole School Assembly, with children from Nursery to year 6 coming 
together to discuss the power of reading.  Our potato characters were just fantastic and we hope that 
our children (and parents) enjoyed making them.   
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Get spotted reading 
 
We continue with our  ‘Get Spotted Reading’ drive, so if children have any photos please send them 
in.  Children can think of imaginative and interesting places to read their book.  If parents, carers or 
family members could then take a picture and send it to school via the email 
(admin@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk), we will then share entries on our Twitter and display in 
classrooms.   
 
School Flag 
 
I hope people enjoyed seeing our Rainbow Flag flying with pride last week. We are also going to fly a 
French flag to promote French as the modern foreign language that the children learn at Broad 
Square.  Our governors have made a short list of entries for our school flag competition and the 
school council will be judging to find the winner next week.  Watch this space for our new flag that will 
be flying soon.   
 
 
Parent and carers writing sessions 
 
We continue to work on building our relationships with parents and families.  We are inviting different 
year groups in to do a short writing workshop with their children in the school hall.  These sessions 
will start at 9:00am until 9:45am.  We look forward to welcoming our families back into school.  Our 
year 6, 5 and 4 sessions have been fantastic and we are grateful to the parents and carers who came 
into school to take part.   
 

Year 6 Wednesday 22nd February - Done 

Year 5  Wednesday 1st March - Done 

Year 4 Wednesday 8th March - Done 

Year 2 Wednesday 22nd March 

Year 3 Wednesday 29th March 

Year 1 Wednesday 19th April  

 
*Reception and Nursery will be holding stay and play sessions this term and further information will 
be sent out to parents.   
 
Key Dates 
 
Monday 13th March – Wear Blue for Bobby 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March – Strike days for NEU – school closed.   
Wednesday 29th Mach and Thursday 30th March – Parents evening Nursery – Year 5 
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Again, I would like to thank parents and carers for the support that you give to the school-it is greatly 
appreciated. Have a lovely weekend, stay warm and we look forward to another busy and exciting 
week. 
 
Thank you 
 

Mrs C Foden 

 
Headteacher 
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